
 

 
 

 
 
 
 

AGL import terminal faces further delay 
Gas Today 3 July 2019 
  

AGL Energy has pushed out the expected date for first gas from its Crib Point LNG import 
terminal by another 12 months. 
 

AGL said it now expected first gas from the Victorian project to be delivered in the second half 
of the 2022 financial year, an extension from its original goal of FY2021. 
 

The company intends to moor a floating storage and regasification unit (FSRU) at the Crib Point 
Jetty south of Melbourne and connect it to the existing gas network via a new pipeline to be 
constructed by APA Group. 
 

But the plan has attracted significant criticism and opposition from locals as well as Health 
Minister Greg Hunt, who is the representative for the federal seat of Flinders where the 
project is located. 
 

The project is currently undergoing an environmental examination at the state level and will 
require both state and federal approval to proceed, with AGL expecting an outcome from 
these assessments to occur no earlier than late FY20. 
 

Due to the delays, AGL has changed its selection for the project’s FSRU from the Hoegh Giant 
to the Hoegh Esperanza, citing the latter vessels later delivery window and more suitable 
timing and operational requirements. 
 

If the project proceeds, AGL has said between 12 and 40 LNG ships per year would moor 
alongside the FSRU to resupply the vessel. 
 

2019 APGA Convention and Exhibition 12 - 15 October 2019 
 

The APGA Annual Convention and Exhibition brings together participants from all sectors of 
the pipeline industry as well as other industries that are associated with natural gas and the 
transportation of energy, slurry and water. 
 

This major annual industry event provides excellent information in the business sessions, and 
the social events allow for extensive networking opportunities. 
 

The 2019 APGA Annual Convention and Exhibition will be held from 12 to 15 October at the 

Adelaide Convention Centre. 

 
APA names new CEO 
Gas Today 3 July 2019 
 

APA Group has named the company’s replacement for outgoing CEO and Managing Director 
Mick McCormack. 
 

It has been revealed APA Group Executive Transmission Rob Wheals will take over from Mr 
McCormack, effective 6 July. 
 

Mr Wheals has been with APA for more than a decade and was previously AAPT General 
Manager of Strategy. 
 

He is also a Graduate Member of the Australian Institute of Company Directors. 
 

APA Chairman Michael Fraser said the selection process had been extensive, but the 
appointment was a “testament to the quality of APA’s senior leadership team”. 
 

“Rob is a strategic thinker with ‘hands on’ operating experience and a strong track record in 
delivering results,” he said. 
 

“Rob is passionate about delivering for the customer and understands the importance of 
culture in driving business performance.” 
 

Last year, APA announced Mr McCormack would retire by the end of 2019 after nearly 15 
years in the job. 
 

……….. APA owns approximately 56 per cent of Australia’s gas transmission pipelines, a 
network of more than 15,000 km.  Read full article here 
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https://apa.com.au/
https://www.ppo.com.au/2018/12/13/mccormack-to-retire-in-2019/
https://www.gastoday.com.au/2019/05/22/apa-names-new-ceo/

